
March 30, 2020 

 

Good afternoon Loyalsock families,  

This is Jerry McLaughlin, Superintendent of Schools with an important update.  

This afternoon, Governor Wolf announced that the statewide school closure will 

last until further notice. We support this decision as the safety and security of our 

students and their families is our number one priority.  

Today, we started delivery of both planned instruction and enrichment and review 

for our students.  

We will continue to evaluate our educational programs and prepare to deliver 

quality education for our students during the time that our schools remain closed.  

Our administrators, teachers and support staff are all here to serve the needs of our 

students and their families.  

Please continue to access our website for the latest information. We appreciate 

your continued cooperation. Stay safe and we will provide updates on a regular 

basis.  Thank you! 

 

 

 


